











132 families that are directly affected have not been notified. 132 families currently using a DEP
permitted septic plant do not need a sewer line brought to our property. 132 families have no idea
what the financial burden will be if this transmission line is brought to our property.

Please deny this application.
Best Regards,

Joel and Erika Johnson
Hideaway Bay Beach Club Unit Owners F8

Joel Johnson
jejohnson1069@gmail.com
941-759-0009

Erika Johnson
broadwaypizzaerika@gmail.com
612-741-7448










Sincerely,

Harry Vaughn



















Please do the right thing and deny this application.

Very Sincerely,
Anita Roederer
HBBC owner, Unit I-9

Anita R. Roederer










